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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BIE-Red Rock Day School
P.O. Drawer 2007
Red Valley, AZ 86544
 Telephone: 928-653-4456   Fax: 928-653-5711


October 31, 2022


Dear Parents of Red Rock Day School,

RRDS teaching staff, support staff, and students will NOT be engaged in a High-Reliability School program this school year 2022-2023. Given our current situation with our water system, our focus has become to address this matter in order to provide a safe educational environment for all of our students.

This letter is to inform you that – we will be modifying our Instructional Master Schedule back to the 1:00 dismissal time on Friday. On Friday students, the instructional day has been adjusted to begin instruction at 8:00 and ends at 1:00 AM.

The instructional day is Monday through Thursday (8:00 to 3:00 with 30 minutes for lunch). It is important for your child to be in school five days a week, even on Friday. Most teachers have assessments scheduled on Friday and with the shortened day core instruction is delivered.

All academic requirements (instructional days, instructional minutes, exceptional student services, etc.) will continue to be met.

The new instructional day schedule will begin on November 04, 2022, or the first Friday we are back on RRDS Campus.

Your understanding and support of these efforts are greatly appreciated.


Respectfully Submitted,
Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons
Dr. Jeannie Kee-Parsons, Principal Red Rock Day School

CC: Dr. Edie R. Morris (Navajo)
Education Program Administrator, Bureau Operated & Tribally Controlled Schools
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